
Monday 27 April 2020 

A MESSAGE FOR OUR STUDENTS  

YEAR 7 - 10: 

Things have changed and they have changed quickly which has meant that as students you have had to 

quickly adapt to a new way of learning and your teachers are learning a new way of working too. We’d 

like to congratulate you on the great job you have been doing and make sure that even when you are 

learning at home you are still very much part of our school. 

We want to make things easy for you – so as of WEDNESDAY 29 April we will have new classrooms set 

up for you for each subject with a very clear structure and clear learning intentions and instructions to 

complete your learning as well as a new timetable to follow. We will add you automatically to these 

classes so there is no need to worry about a class code.  

Your new timetable is simpler and clearly outlines what work you should be doing and when. 

We also have activities in your homeroom to help us with your attendance and engagement with your 

schoolwork as well as messages from your Year Advisors, Deputies and Principal. 

Students will receive an email to their Department of Education email address outlining their new 

timetable, a video explaining how to work effectively from home and other supportive information.  

Your classrooms from last term will be archived to avoid confusion.  

YEAR 11 and 12: 

For the first two weeks you will continue to work to your normal timetable and engage with your course 

work using the Google Classrooms and other platforms being engaged in with your teachers. Keep a 

close eye on each of your subjects classroom streams to see when live lessons are available.  

For all students, we are working in getting offline work available to parents and students - so please 

watch this space for when this is available to you to pick up from our school. 

Every student will be known valued and cared for. 


